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The federal fixed tax limitation has been increased to $9,999.99., If
a federal fixed tax must be submitted for an amount greater than $9,999.99
on either the hard copy AC-1040 (Code 516) or the Deduction Processing
On-Line System (Screen #2), please call the Payrcll Planning Office at
(518) 474-1246 by Wednesday of the week your payroll is due in this office.

The Deduction Processing On-Line System warning message "WARNING-EXCESS
AMT", will still appear for any amounts entered that exceed $1,000.00. This
message is pot a REJECT. It is a reminder to double check the accuracy of
the fixed tax field.

1f you have any questions, please contact the Systems Development
Office at (518) 486-3068,




